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Journal of Veterinary Sciences

From: rahul nandre <rahulbiotech@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 6:31 PM

To: Journal of Veterinary Sciences

Subject: Re: Kindly let us know your decision

Dear Laxmikanth, 

        I am proud Editorial Board member of Journal of Veterinary Science. I am already performing my duty as 

Editor, Reviewer and submitting article in the journal. You can check my activities. In fact, I am very active 

member. After considering my all activities, authority decided to announce me Editor-in-Chief for this journal. I 

am actively doing my duty and will perform my all responsibilities in future. Please let me know if you have 

any doubts. 

 

Thanks and best regards, 

Rahul Nandre 

BVSc MVSc PhD 

College of Veterinary Medicine, 

Kansas State University, 

Manhattan, KS, USA-66506 

 

OR 

Rahul Nandre 

Editor-in-Chief, 

Journal of Veterinary Sceince   

 

On Wed, Oct 14, 2015 at 7:25 AM, Journal of Veterinary Sciences <vetsci@rroij.org> wrote: 

Dear Dr. Rahul M Nandre, 

  

Greetings from the Journal of Veterinary Sciences! 

  

We hope you are doing great. We would like to thank you, for being associated with our Journal as an Editorial 

Board Member. To progress and run a journal successfully, we are depending on our Board members like you. 

We need your assurance so that you will help us in regular editorial duties whenever required.  

  

We request you to continue as our editorial board member. From our side we can promise that the work load 

will be low. If you are not willing to continue please let us know. 
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Kindly mail us your valuable decision at your earliest 

  

Thanks & Regards 

Laxmikanth Matcha 

Editorial Coordinator 

  

 

 

 

--  

Rahul. 


